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 JUNE 2022 Newsletter 

 

Next Meeting at Great Oakley Village Hall 

 

😎🎶☕🎉 🥳 😎🎶☕🎉 🥳  

 

WEDNESDAY 

22nd June 
 

Bring your own Alcohol, food & Blankets if you want to sit on 

the grass. 

 

Spectacular Raffle to be held for £1 per strip with 

Entertainment provided by 

  

Ashby Clarke  
 

😎🎶☕🎉🥳😎🎶☕🎉🥳 

 

There will be chairs and tables inside and on the paved area outside the Hall. 

If the weather is not helpful, we will have an indoor picnic or you will need to wear a hat from 2:00p.m. to 

around 5:00p.m. 

The idea is you bring a bottle (Alcohol Permitted) and food for yourselves to consume.

All doors will be open and you are welcome to sit on the grass but we recommend bringing your own 

blankets. 

There will be cake available (no candles) and Tea and Coffee. 

Ashby Clarke who you can find on U tube will be there to perform and lead us in some singing. 

We are going to warn the neighbours just in case we do not sound like the best u3a Choir in the country? 
 

There is no meeting on Wednesday 27th July as we have 

arranged a Coach Trip to Althorpe Park 



 

 
There are still some spaces on the Coach and you should 

contact Sue Stachini by e-mail to 

viceichairgou3a@gmail.com or contact her at the picnic in 

the Park. 

  
 

We look forward to meeting you all at the Picnic in the Park on Wednesday 22nd June at 

2:00p.m. and to your joining us on the trip to Althorp on Wednesday 27th July  

 

Take Care 

Great Oakley & District U3A Executive Committee. 

mailto:viceichairgou3a@gmail.com

